

The girls were all AMAZING sheep and shepherds in their Nativity last week! We are incredibly proud of them and hope that you all enjoyed their performance in *The Inn-Spectors*.

I cannot believe that this is the last Reception Newsletter of the term! The girls have made such fantastic progress across all areas of learning, and it is wonderful to see their friendships develop and their confidence grow.

Our Learning

This week we have:

- Welcomed Caroline Kissin EYFS Governor who came to visit us in our Reception class and helped us with our learning about 2D shapes. It was lovely to spend time together.
- Attended the Carol Concert.
- Taken part in the Reindeer Run/Dance wearing our Christmas jumpers and antlers.
- Consolidated our phonics learning.
- Made Christmas cards.
- Painted our tree decorations.
- Decorated Christmas cookies.
- Completed Christmas number work.
- Explored Christmas traditions and wrote about the Christmas story.
- Played in our role play Christmas Post Office.
- Revised all our tricky words learnt this term. Please continue to look at these at home when reading.

Our topic after the Christmas holidays:

- Superheroes (including People Who Help Us).
- Winter.

For Your Information

- Please continue to support your daughter with their reading and comment in the reading record book each time.
- Please also ensure that all belongings are named when they return to school in the New Year.











































I have thoroughly enjoyed teaching your daughters throughout this term and thank you so much for your ongoing support. Wishing you all a very Happy Christmas and a wonderful 2024.